
Leadership Skills Programme for employees from black and minority ethnic 
communities in NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde

Year 2 Programme - Applications Process now open!

Please also note an information session (online) about the programme will be 
held on Thursday 12 October at 3.30pm to 4.30pm. Click here to join the meeting

NHS Greater Glasgow & Clyde recognises that an inclusive and diverse workforce that reflects the 

diversity of the population it serves is better able to meet that population’s needs. 

Following a hugely successful Year 1 Programme, we wish to continue to complement our existing 

portfolio of management and leadership development provision with a Year 2 Leadership Skills 

Programme for Black and Minority Ethnic Employees in NHSGGC. The programme aims to support 

employees from BME backgrounds to fulfil their potential and access opportunities that will not only 

be beneficial for those individuals’ career progression, but also have a positive impact on healthcare 

provision. It will enable participants to recognise and further develop their skills and abilities as 

leaders. 

The programme will be held online via MS Teams. There will be eight one-day workshops over six 

months from December to May, delivered by Gillian Neish in partnership with PATH Scotland.

If you would like more information or would like to apply for the course please email  

ggc.staffexperience@ggc.scot.nhs.uk

The application process will be open until the 27 October 2023

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OGE3NTJkMDItYWQxOC00ODBiLThjM2QtMGVmYWI1NTQ2YjA4%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2210efe0bd-a030-4bca-809c-b5e6745e499a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22f5d7d105-1024-4a9a-b60c-fa7c9a0444b5%22%7d
mailto:ggc.staffexperience@ggc.scot.nhs.uk

